
 
 

12th November 2017 
 
Dear Parent,      
 

CHRISTMAS FAIR – FRIDAY 8TH DECEMBER 2 - 4pm 
 
We are looking forward to the upcoming Academy Primary Christmas Fair. It will be a fun filled 
afternoon out for all the family with our very popular annual raffle. 
 
The Fair 
Santa will of course be making an appearance in his fantastic grotto.  We will have a number of 
stalls selling Christmas decorations, home baking, hand crafted gifts, etc.  There will be lots of 
activities from arts and craft activity, face painting, pocket money stall and the chance to relax with 
tea, coffee and a Christmas treat.  Please join us on 8th December for a Festive Family Friday!! 
 
We need your help with:  
 
1. Ballot Prizes 
If you, your employer or a business contact would be willing to donate a prize - such as gift 
vouchers, books, hampers, etc. please advise Mr Moore by Friday 24th November.  All sponsors 
will be listed on our Facebook page along with a complimentary advertisement by Mr Moore on the 
day of the draw!   
 
2. Stall Holders 
If you know of any business or local craftsperson that would like to run a stall on the day of the 
event please contact Holly Pyper with the email saintfieldacademypta@gmail.com. Tables are £10 
or a half table £5.  
 
3. Cake Stall  
We are asking that every family donates at least one home made or festive contribution to our 
cake stall. Please bring on the morning of the Fair. There will be a prize awarded for the best 
cake and bun. 
 
4. £1 Presents 
 
We also are asking that each child brings a wrapped £1 present marked Boy or Girl and what 
class it is suitable for e.g. Boy P1. Please leave wrapped and labelled presents in marked boxes in 
the front hallway from the 4th – 8th December. 
 
Please follow us on the Academy Primary School PTA Facebook page for further updates. 

Thank You                                                   
Academy Primary and Nursery PTA 
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